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This week we have announced our Head 
Boy and Head Girl for the year. When the 
children reach year 6 they have an 
opportunity to apply to be one of our Head 
Students. This year there was a very strong 
field with Mrs Emptage shortlisting 5 girls 
and 5 boys for each of the roles on offer. 
Mrs Moon and Mrs Ribbans were then given 
the very difficult task of choosing one boy 
and one girl for these important roles. After 
lots of discussion we are delighted to 
announce that Olly and Leia have been 
chosen to be our Head Boy and Head Girl 
for this year. Their first job was to read a 
story during Key Stage 1 assembly and they 
did this beautifully!  Congratulations to Olly 
and Leia!                
 

 
  
  

  
 
This week we received an award from 
HSBC! This award was in recognition of 
Bromstone's partnership with HSBC's 
education team delivering money-themed 
lessons (these happened from Year R up to 
Y6) and for continuing the partnership into 
the future. HSBC also delivered an 
interactive assembly to Key Stage 2 about 
money and debit cards.  
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For home learning ideas please see your 
child’s class page on our website.  
Bromstone Primary School - Class Pages 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Sports news  
  
Football:  
  
Olly Langley, Ellis Little, Ronny Simpson, 
Theo Hobbs, Dylan Roberts, Harry Deakin, 
Riley Sargent, Charlie Cobb, Alfie Chatwin 
made up our football team for the football 
festival last week. The boys are learning to 
play as a team more and more each week 
and having lots of fun in the process.  
  
After School Clubs  
Please click on the link below to see details 
of after school clubs for Term 1.  

Bromstone Primary School - School Clubs 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Reminders for families  
For home learning ideas please see your 
child’s class page on our website.  

Bromstone Primary School - Class Pages 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Please do not leave your pushchairs and 
buggies in the bike store outside the 
nursery.  
  
Please can you ensure that only fruit is 
provided for a snack at playtime.  
The gates are only open from 8.35am – 
8.45am. We will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.45am. Please ensure that your 
children are on time.  
  

 

 

For information 

If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

For more information and news please 
visit our website. 
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